
The Learning Development Team would like to invite 
College applicants to attend a Transition Day!
We will be hosting several day events at our Aberdeen City and Fraserburgh campuses throughout July and August 
to support the transition to College of applicants who have additional support needs, including those who are Care 
Experienced.
 
These sessions will focus on equipping applicants for study at College, and will include:
 
•	 An introduction to study skills and techniques,
•	 An exploration of assistive technologies, including software demonstrations,
•	 A tour of the College campus,
•	 An opportunity to meet with staff and other applicants,
•	 Group exercises, discussions and team working.
 
If you are working with a prospective applicant who you feel would benefit from attending one of our Transition Days, 
please email us at studentservices@nescol.ac.uk in advance of Monday 3rd July to register your interest on their behalf.  
 
Should you have any queries, or would like to speak with one of the Learning Development Team to discuss a referral in 
more detail, please contact us on 01224 612091 (Aberdeen City Campus) or 01346 586129 (Fraserburgh Campus).
 

Follow Student Services on Twitter or Like Like Student Services on Facebook:
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